RESOLVED: Barry Town Council supports the proposed development subject to the following matters; 
1.	The Vale of Glamorgan Planning Department are satisfied with (1) the proposed external materials and finished to the new buildings and (2) the proposed landscaping scheme.
2. 	The Vale of Glamorgan Highways department are satisfied with the internal arrangements for the drop off with space to accommodate coaches; mini buses; cars and cycles
3. 	The Vale of Glamorgan Highways Department are satisfied with the highway arrangements for access/egress into the site from the A 4226.  
4. 	Cooperation and joint project management between all parties i.e. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]•	Vale of Glamorgan Council
•	Planning Consultants 
•	Site Contractors
•	Developers 
5. 	The Vale of Glamorgan Council Planning department and developers devise a landscaping scheme for the proposed new school with the aim of keeping and protecting any existing trees on site and planting additional trees to improve the visual amenity of the development
